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LETTER DATED 6 SEPTEMBER 1983 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF GREECE TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED 'IO THE PRESIDENT OF 

THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour to transmit hereunder the text of the statement made on 
2 September by the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Greece, Mr. Yannis Haralambopoulos, 
on the item currently under consideration before the Security Council. 

"The Greek Government expresses its profound soerow for the loss of the 
South Korean aircraft which cost so many human lives. It is necessary to 
conduct an investigation on the conditions under which the tragic incident 
occurred." 

I should be grateful if you would kindly have the text of this letter 
circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Mihalis DODNTAS 
Ambassador 
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